## Town of Waldoboro, Maine Recreation Committee Meeting Municipal Building - 1600 Atlantic Highway Wednesday, April 28 2021 – 6:00 p.m.

- **1. Call to Order.** The meeting was called to order by Chair Troy Smith, with members Jim Letteney, Trevor Readinger, Karen Roen and Marcus Benner in attendance.
- **2. Citizen Comments.** Jan Visser spoke on the future needs of the food pantry to expand to a more permanent space. Possibly in the new community center.
- 3. Approve Minutes from 2/24/21. Motion passed
- **4. Recreation Director's Report** Marcus reported on the budget returning to full time, Little League, Summer Rec, Pitch Hit and Run and Pickleball.

## 5. Old Business

5.1. Community Center Arichitect RFP

Motion made by Jim Letteney to approve the RFP with the condition of redefining the stakeholders on #1 and the Title. Motion was seconded by Karen Roen and was a unanimous vote.

## 6. New Business:

- **6.1. Community Grant Breifing** Marcus reported that we did not receive the grant but hoped to apply in the future again when we are more ready.
- **6.2. Budget Review** We went over the proposed 2022 budget talking about the return to full time as well as the field maintenance lines.
- **6.3. Spring/Summer Preview** Marcus added to his report on how spring was going as well as summer planning.
- **6.4. Items for Upcoming Agenda** Follow up with Julie on Lincoln Health's status as well as a summer preview.
- **7. Adjourn**. Trevor made a motion, Karen seconded. Vote was unanimous.